
 

 

Lisa Sienkiewicz 

Candidate 

 

Team Members 

Matthew Hilty 

Maxxwell Hilty 

Marci Gilday 

Janette Gorney 

Joan Knapp Adams 

Gary Adams 

Michael Knapp 

Racheal O’Dell 

Sophia Sienkiewicz 

Simone Sienkiewicz 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
I am honored to be nominated as a candidate for the 2015 Man & Woman of the Year 
fundraising campaign benefiting the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. The mission of the 
Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS) is to cure leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin's disease, 
and myeloma, and improve the quality of life for patients and their families in the areas 
of research and patient services.   
 
As a member of the Avamere Family of Companies, a healthcare organization based in 
Wilsonville, Oregon, I witness every day the impact an unexpected diagnosis has on our 
patients and families. As a mother of two amazing girls, I am touched by the stories of 
courage from the young boys and girls affected by blood cancers. I am grateful for the 
opportunity to raise awareness and financial support.   
 
Your donation will sustain ongoing research to find a cure for blood cancers and provided 
the much needed support to local families as they fight the fight of a lifetime. New 
therapies cannot become realities without the funding support of organizations like LLS. 
Despite great advances in the treatment of blood cancers, diseases such as leukemia and 
lymphoma remain largely incurable. But that can change with us! 
 
My campaign to be the Woman of the Year is all about dollars raised. Every dollar I raise 
is a vote for me and a vote to cure cancer. I am asking you today to join me in this 
ambitious campaign. I have until May 7, 2015 to reach my goal of raising  $100,000. 
Enclosed is a donation form and an envelope to make it easy for you to send a tax-
deductible contribution (payable to: The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society) to me. Or, if you 
prefer, you can go to the campaign website and make your contribution there: 
www.mwoy.org/pages/oswim/oswim15/lsienkiewi 
  
 
Thank you for your generous support of the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, a non-
profit organization committed to giving life to those who have, are, and will fight the 
tough challenges of cancer. Every dollar donated brings us one step closer to a world 
without blood cancers. 
 
I’ll let you know how the campaign goes. For now, I am grateful for your friendship and 
support. 
 
Sincerely, 

Lisa Sienkiewicz 
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